Good afternoon, South School Families,

This is Parent/Teacher Conference week. Our goal is to meet with the parents/guardians of
100% of our students. If you have not signed up for a conference, please contact your child’s
teacher as soon as possible. Due to conferences beginning at 2:00 and running until 8:30 PM
on Thursday, students will be dismissed one hour early on Thursday this week. There will be no
student attendance on Friday, October 7, so we may conference with families 7:30 AM-12:30
PM on Friday.

There is no school on Monday, October 10 due to the public holiday. Students will return to
school on Tuesday, October 11.

On Tuesday, October 11, South School will conduct a Lockdown (Safe School) drill. The drill is
mandated and will follow established protocol. For this drill, your student will remain in her/his
classroom as the school district and law enforcement personnel inspect the safety of the facility
and all those there within. The drill should not be longer than five minutes. Please know that
you will receive a message from me Tuesday morning once our drill has been successfully
completed and classes have been resumed. The message on Tuesday will come in the form of
an email and text message only; again, this message will not be sent via voicemail.

Here at South School we prioritize the safety and security of our students and staff, and we
appreciate your support as we seek to do what'’s best for our children.

| look forward to seeing you at Parent/Teacher conferences this Thursday and Friday!

To be sent via Skylert, 10/4/22, 4:00 p.m.



